Newsletter text
This Advent, we are joining in with parishes and mission units across our diocese to raise funds for the chapel being built as part of the Wellington City Mission’s new building, Whakamaru.
You can give by [insert how you want your people to give] or directly via anglicanmovement.nz/whakamaru.
